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NOTICE TO ALL LPG INDUSTRY PARTICIPANTS  

 

In compliance with Department of Energy (DOE) Circular No. DC2022-11-0037, which 
provides the guidelines on the registration and issuance of License to Operate to 
qualified DOE-regulated LPG Industry Participants, the DOE hereby announces that, 
effective 01 July 2025, only training certificates issued by DOE-recognized training 
organizations shall be accepted for purposes of registration and licensing. 
 
To assist stakeholders in complying with this requirement, the list of DOE-recognized 
training organizations is as follows: 
 

DOE-Recognized Training 
Organizations 

Contact 
Number 

Email Address 

LPG Industry Association, Inc. 
(LPGIA) 

(02) 86380812/ 
+639175045905 

admin@lpgia.com 

LPG Marketers Association 
(LPGMA) 

(02) 8642-3333/ 
+639178567901 

lpgmatraining@gmail.com 

Philippine LPG Association 
(PLPGA) 

+639354195472 adelleluna@yahoo.com 

National LPG Alliance of the 
Philippines, Inc. (NLAP) 

+639178335135 national.lpg.alliance.philippines@gmail.com 

LPG Refillers Association, Inc. 
(LPGRA) 

+639189655167 esec@lpgra.com 

 

We strongly urge all individuals and entities to ensure that their training providers are 
duly recognized by the DOE before securing certification. Certificates issued by non-
recognized organizations will no longer be considered valid after the effective date of 
01 July 2025. 
 
For those interested in becoming a DOE-recognized training organization, please refer 
to Department Circular No. DC2023-08-0025, which outlines the guidelines on the 
recognition of training organizations for qualified service persons of DOE-regulated 
Liquefied Petroleum Gas industry participants, pursuant to Republic Act No. 11592. A 
copy of the Circular is available on our official website at www.doe.gov.ph. 
 
The Department appreciates your continued cooperation in maintaining the highest 
standards of training and professional competency in the LPG industry. 
 
For further information or clarifications, please contact the Oil Industry Management 
Bureau -Retail Market Monitoring and Special Concerns Division at telephone nos. (02) 
8840-2130 or (02) 8479-2900 local 376 or email us at rmmscd@doe.gov.ph. 
 
Please be guided accordingly. 
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